Escondido Express

Family and Community Newsletter Week of April 11-17, 2021



A Peek at our Week

Monday: 5th graders' permission slips due to Mrs. Shannon for Science event next Monday!

Tuesday: Don't forget to pay for Spring pictures online or send in the envelope to your child's teacher!

Wednesday: Library books curbside pickup 8-9 AM, Permission slips for FREE Covid screening on campus due to Ms. Stevens-if you need a permission slip, please call the school and we will get it to you.

Thursday: Library books curbside pickup 3:15-4:15 PM, Community Labs on campus 10:30-11:30, NEHS applications for 3rd and 4th grade students due.

WEAR PURPLE in support of military families.



Friday: Asynchronous Day-all lessons posted on Canvas and learning will be remote. No live Zoom sessions. Last day for Pennies for Patients campaign.

Lion's Den for Shopping

Mon.-Gwillim, Rigney, Gholston Tues.-4th and 5th grades
Wed.-Pre K 3 and 4 Thurs.-Perusquia, Mayfield, Reid
Fri.- Virtual Shoppers *Virtual orders are ready to be picked up

Stay connected with Escondido! Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Class Dojo, and Instagram.



Reminders

- Escondido Spirit shirts (\$10), masks (\$7), and lanyards (\$3) are still available in the front office.
- All New and Returning Families must register for the 2021-2022 school year. If you need assistance, please call us!

Pick of the Pride

Congrats to Ms. Owens! She is the Pick of the Pride for this week. Ms. Owens' out of the box approach to teaching math keeps her students engaged. She always finds innovative and creative ways to teach her students' math art can be seen in the halls of our school and that's why we all love her.

